
Well Done Y6!                                                        

What a week! We can now officially say the Y6 SATs are done and 

dusted. We can’t praise our children enough for the resilience and 

effort they have shown in each and every test this week- they have 

been truly amazing! The staff are beyond proud and we’re sure you 

will be too.                                                                   

Hold your heads high Y6…you’ve done it! 

 

Our target for the year is 96%+ 

Dear Parents, 
Welcome to this week’s news.  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

FS1 Mrs Bateman Miss English 

 Amelia Hawcock-
Jones 
Gracie Shaw 

Daniel Hogbin Sophie 
Bartram  

 Mikey Joyce 

FS2 Mrs Chapman Mrs Bonas Mrs Douglas 

 Connor Bottomley Maddie Smith  Eva-Mae Matthews 

Y1 Mrs Sayer Miss Smith Mrs Duck 

 Mia Busuttil  Ruby Millward Poppy Neasham  

Y2 Mrs Pollitt Miss Shields Miss Bentley 

 Eva Jackson Isabelle Hedges Kaci Mae Fawcett 

Y3 Mr Woolf Mr Railton Mrs Cox 

 Evie Oldroyd Ebony McQueen Madison Jones 

Y4 Mrs Allington Miss Evans Miss Higgs 

 Taylor Kennedy Angel Wilcockson  Kayden Taylor-Keeler 

Y5 Mrs Norris Mrs Berriman Mr Campbell 

 James Shepherd Latif Gibson Connor Hodgson 

Y6 Miss Theakston Mr Asquith Mrs Rowe 

 All of Y6 

This week’s House    

Champs 

 

Whole school attendance this week 96%                    

 
 

 

Our winning matchboxes are …                                               
Most items - Niamh Surtees – Pig with 87 items!                            
Most interesting - Jacob Myers - A tool box                                    
Best design - Heidi Carroll – A bird                                              
All of our winners have won a voucher for the Play Factory      
A huge thank you to the Play Factory for supporting our school 
and once again thank you for your support.                                                                                                                                          

The Friends of SPS   

 

 

 

Next Week At A Glance      
Monday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book                                           

Lunchtime running club Y1 – Y6                                                            
SCSS Multisports Rec-Y6 3 - 4.15                                                          
Cookery Club Y1-Y6 3.15 - 4.45 
 

Tuesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book      
SCSS Y3/4 Football 3 - 4.15 
Dance Club Y1-Y6 3 - 4.15  £1  
Crochet Club Y5 3 - 4        
                  

Wednesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book  
442 Multisports Rec- Y2 3 - 4.15   
FILM CLUB: Racing Stripes (U) Finish 4.40                   
      

Thursday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 
Lunchtime hockey club Y3 – Y6 
442 Multisports  Y3-Y6 3 - 4.15 
Drama Club Y1-Y6 3 – 4.15  £1 
 

Friday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book                                       
Choir 8am 
Parent Drop In 1.30 – 2.30 
Running club 3 – 4.10 
SCSS Y5/6 football 3 - 4.15 
SCSS Dance club Rec-Y6 3 - 4.15 

 

What’s for Lunch Next Week? 

For: Being a good friend 

Skelton Primary School 
 

Friday Flyer 
Friday 13th May 2016 
 

Head teacher: Ms S.E.Walker  
Chair of Governors: Mrs L Willis Keeler 
TEL: 01287 650689                                                                                                
WEB: www.skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk     
Email: office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk 
 
 

Hilltop 
Transporter 

Head Teacher Award 

Are you a super speller?                                         
Can you SPaG with the best? Do you regularly get full 
marks in your weekly tests? Do you want to be on 
television? Are you aged between 9 and 13? Do you 
want to prepare for Mrs Norris’ spelling bee?       If 
you can answer yes to the above questions click on the 
link below. 
http://www.spellingstarapplications.co.uk 
The deadline for entries is May 20th so be quick ( or 
velocious…or prompt…or expeditious…!) 

A huge well done to our super Year 3’s who 
performed magnificently in the East Cleveland 
Tennis Finals this week. They came 2nd only 
marginally losing out to Chandlers Ridge.  
 

 

 

 

Skelton United are recruiting boys and girls in Year 3/4/5 to start May 

19th at 6pm 

Boulby 

mailto:office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk
http://www.spellingstarapplications.co.uk/


 

What’s for Lunch Next Week? 

Parent Voice 

What we would like to know … 

 How well are our children prepared for transition 

into their next year group?  

 

 How can we help our children at home? The new 

curriculum presents challenging vocabulary and 

methods that we are sometimes struggling to 

understand.  

 

 Do the children at Skelton have to take test 

examinations in year 2 and 6?  

 

 Will our children remain in the same classes next 
year?  

School Voice 

What we said … 

 A comprehensive transition plan for all children 

and year groups will take place throughout the 

summer term. Time will be spent in their new 

environments with their new teachers for 8 days 

before the summer break. A welcome meeting 

will also take place for you to meet staff and ask 

any questions about the next year group.                        

 

 Curriculum meetings will take place in the first 

half term of the new school year to support work 

at home. Glossaries of terms for specific areas 

will be shared in year groups and available on 

the newly organised website (Sept 2016)  

 

 We continue to follow the government’s 

guidelines on the new curriculum, assessment 

and testing. This includes year 2 and year 6 

children taking examinations.  

 

 Year group organisation varies, particularly in 

lower school. This depends on social 

interactions, academic needs and many other 
factors.  

Our final meeting for 

this academic year will 

be on Tuesday 28th June 

at 5pm. It would be 

great to see you  

Parent Partnership feedback following 

our last meeting on Wednesday 4th May 


